PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED 2022-2023 BUDGET

A public hearing on the proposed 2022-2023 budget for the City of McLoud will be held, May 26th, 2022 at 6:00 pm in the Shannon Fredman Community Building, 408 W. Broadway, McLoud, Oklahoma.  This hearing is open to the public and comments from citizens will be welcomed.  Copies of the proposed budgets, as follows, are available at City Hall.
